
World Book Day 

Thursday, 7th March, 2024. 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents, 

To celebrate World Book Day this year, we are inviting the 
children create a character or a scene from a book using 
toilet roll tubes. 

This will be completed at home, and you can use as many 
tubes as you want.  They can be decorated using any method 
you wish, e.g., paint, markers etc.   

Participation is essential as this will be part of the 
creative activity homework. 

The designs can be brought into school on World Book Day, 
which is Thursday, 7th March, along with the book the 
characters are based on.  An overall winner will be chosen 
and will receive a prize. 

I hope you enjoy getting creative and I look forward to 
seeing your creations. 

Mrs Mullin 

Literacy Co-ordinator 


